[bookmark: _GoBack]Good afternoon! A huge thank-you goes out to the parents who helped this morning for the health screening! We got done in record time because of all of the volunteers. Thank you bunches! Next week, the Elkhorn School Board will be visiting our school on November 6th at 8:30 to observe what is happening in our classrooms. We will show them our best just like we do every other day of every other week!

Upcoming Musicals:
Fourth and Fifth grades will have their musicals with Mrs. Otten on Thursday, November 7th. The fourth graders will perform at 6 PM and the fifth graders will perform at 7 PM. More information will be coming home soon!

Square One Art:
Don’t forget to order cool gifts for that special family member or hard-to-buy-for person. With over 40 unique and useful keepsakes ready to purchase during the Square 1 Art fundraiser, your child's artwork is the perfect gift for any occasion or celebration. Nothing says “you’re loved” like “I made this art keepsake just for you!” 
It’s the final days of the fundraiser, so don’t delay. The school benefits with every order!
LAST DAY TO ORDER: 11/6/2019
Clocks:
Don’t forget to turn back your clocks at midnight on Saturday night! We want to have your kids arriving to school at the right time on Monday :O)

Drop off:
I witnessed four students get dropped off in the visitor parking. This is absolutely fine. HOWEVER, please walk your child to the safety patrol crosswalk by the parking lot. You may not just scoot them across the drive through oncoming cars.

CELEBRATION OF GIVING TIME:
With the holidays looming we hope you’ll consider helping an Elkhorn
family in need!  Elkhorn Elementary Schools are sponsoring a Gift Drive
for families within the Elkhorn community.  Last year this project helped 
serve over 80 families in our school district, and we hope to help even more this
year.  

Please visit the Sagewood office before and 
after school, from NOVEMBER 25-DECEMBER 6, 
and choose a mitten listing an item you would like to purchase.  Wrapped gifts,
with the mitten attached to the outside, should be returned to school no later
than FRIDAY, DECEMBER 12th at 3PM.  

Please join us in making a difference in the lives of some Elkhorn families, and in making a lasting impression on our own children!  Questions?  Please contact:
Patti Curry at 402-289-9078 

Box Tops:
Congrats to Ms. Weitl’s 3rd grade class for winning the first contest of the year! They brought in 359 Box Tops! Their class will enjoy a treat to celebrate. Please keep using the app to get credit for the items you purchase with the new logo, and keep sending in non-expired “old” tops! Our next class contest ends on 12/20/19.

Hy-Vee:
Please continue to TAGG your entire Hy-Vee receipt and then send it to school with your student. We are halfway to a payout, so keep them coming! Any grocery or gas receipts dated September 1st through December 31st are valid and appreciated!  

Family Dinner Night:
Sam and Louie’s (204th Street)
Wednesday November 6th
11 am - 9 pm
You could do lunch AND dinner and 15% comes back to Sagewood when mentioning us when you order!!

